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ARIZONA WILLS FOR HEROES PROGRAM HONORED

Pima County Sheriff’s Department Gives Special Recognition at Annual Awards Ceremony

[Tucson, AZ] –The Pima County Sheriff’s Department announced the Wills for Heroes program in
Arizona will be given a Special Recognition award for the program’s dedication and commitment to
law enforcement for various legal services that are provided to first responders.

The program will be honored in Tucson on December 5th at the Pima County Sheriff’s annual
awards dinner. The dinner will be held at the Marriott Tucson University Park Hotel.

About the Arizona Wills for Heroes: The Wills for Heroes program provides free estate planning
legal services to first responder personnel in Arizona. The Arizona Foundation for Legal Services &
Education, in partnership with the State Bar of Arizona, oversees the program and is an affiliate of
the Wills for Heroes Foundation, a charitable 501(c)(3) entity.

About the Arizona Foundation for Legal Services & Education

The Arizona Foundation for Legal Services & Education provides technical and financial assistance
to legal aid organizations, schools and community groups. The Arizona Foundation for Legal
Services & Education promotes “Access to Justice for All Arizonans” by supporting law-related
education and free legal services and by promoting statewide collaborative efforts.

Helpful Websites:

• Arizona Wills for Heroes: http://www.willsforheroesaz.org/

• Arizona Foundation for Legal Services & Education: www.azflse.org
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